
 
 

August Superintendent’s Report 
August 2017 

 
Staffing: 
 
An “intent to hire” for the second grade position at Auntie Mary Nicoli Elementary has been sent.                 
As of date, confirmation has not been received in regards to acceptance of the second grade                
position. An interview was conducted for the fourth grade position in Kalskag, an “intent to hire                
was sent out and the individual has accepted the position.  
 
Superintendent Travel: 
 
Individual site visits are being planned, and it is my hope to visit each site during August and                  
September. 
 
September 19-23 - Attend Superintendent Fall Meeting  
 
Assistant Superintendent Duties: 
 
Erich’s primary duties as Assistant Superintendent will be to assist the Superintendent in all              
aspects of the district as well as continuing duties as Student Services Coordinator. Specific              
duties, but not limited to will involve assisting in staff evaluations, developing PowerSchool             
Reports such as Oasis, Attendance, etc., provide for staffing and professional development to             
meet student learning needs, parent involvement, and promote positive school-community          
partnerships. 
 
On the Radar: 

★ Update of Classified Handbook 
 
Site Issues: 
 
The demolition and disposal of the old BIA School in Stony River was contracted out               
approximately two years ago, since then the project has been abandoned by the individual.              
Jeromy and I will work out a plan to finish this project. I checked on whether or not we may                    



qualify for an ​Impact Aid Discretionary Construction Grant, which has also been discussed in              
brief with Jeromy. Unfortunately since the building has not been utilized we do not qualify for                
the Discretionary Grant.  ​See photo below of the current state of the building. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


